
Submitted Question for Bid 2k23-01B One(1) Lite to Medium Duty Electric Transit Bus - 

Extension Question : 

Can the bid be extended a few more days?

Answer: Yes.  Bid will be extended May 1st, 2023. All 

bids received prior willnot be opend until then.

University Statement on awarding of bid:

 The University will use Federal Funds for purchasing bus/buses. Federal funded 

Purchases have a "Buy America Clause" and Disadvantaged Business Enterprises 

(DBE) Requirement. If need be, the University will seek limited "Buy America" 

Waiver to accomodate this requirement.

Date April 19, 2023
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